

Dear Parent/Carer

OPEN DAY / EVENING 2024 - THURSDAY 26th SEPTEMBER

We are delighted to invite you to our Open Day on Thursday 26th September. Our daytime tours give you the opportunity to see the school in action, whilst the evening will complete your introduction to Westfield, with presentations by staff & students together with interactive tours of the school and its facilities.

Daytime Tours

Giving you the opportunity to see the school in action, these student-led tours will take place at **9:10am** and **11:30am** from our School Reception on Stiby Road. Parking will be available for families at this entrance. Daytime Tours do not need to be booked, please arrive at your preferred time where you will be met by staff and students and shown around the school.

Evening Presentations & Tours - Starting at 6:00pm

DOTION	Presentation - 6:00pm to 6:30pm Lower School Hall		Parking - Lower School Westfield Road Entrance
()ntion 2	Tour - 6:00pm to 7:30pm Upper School	Presentation - 7:30pm to 8:00pm Lower School Hall	Parking - Upper School Stiby Road Entrance

These evening presentations/tours should be booked via our school website - instructions can be found overleaf.

We hope to make this process as easy and exciting as possible for you and your child. The accompanying prospectus should give you an idea about the breadth of our curriculum and the range of activities we have to offer. We are committed to ensuring that every student has access to outstanding teaching and opportunities here at Westfield to enable them to reach their fullest potential. We are also particularly proud of the pastoral care that we provide, supporting our young people and their families through this vitally important time of their lives.

For those unable to attend on 26th September, if you would like to see the school in action, please contact the Headteacher's PA on 01935 423747 from Monday 30th September.

The deadline for school place applications for September 2025 is 31st October 2024. Please see the Admissions page on our website for further details.

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our school.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Dallimore Headteacher





BA21 3EP



Westfield Academy Open Evening 2024 - How to Book

Should you have any queries regarding bookings please email marketing@westfieldacademy.co.uk or contact the school office on 01935 423747

